
                            2020 Report. Electoral Roll Officer 
 
Since the 2019 APCM in May, the number of those on the electoral roll has been reduced 
from 54 to 47. 
 
Six people have asked to be removed from the electoral roll. 
We have had five deaths over the 2019/2020 year. 
We have welcomed four new people on to the electoral roll. 
 
Of the 47 on the electoral roll, 20 are resident in the parish, and 27 are non-resident. 
The current list has been placed at the back of the church, and will remain there for four 
weeks. 
 
Please let me know if any newcomers would like to be entered on to the electoral roll. 
 
 
Timothy J. Samuelson     25th October 2020 
 


